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Crystal Card

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 11:58 AM
To: 'dianne.triplett@duke-energy.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted Filing - (Email ID = 4105)

The document presented has been rejected per Duke Energy/Arlene’s telephonic request, due to a missing attachment.  
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
  

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
MAR 18, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 01512-15




